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I am sure you are aware of the ongoing issues with Copper World here in Arizona.  In the past
several months we have seen the further scarring of the Santa Rita mountains, we know that Copper
World is polluting the water of our Santa Rita neighbors and now, we are also having to live with
poor air quality. 
The issues are very simple.  Copper World is changing our world. It is impacting the health and
welfare of all who live here, the plants, the animals, and people both now and in the future.  For at
least 45 years Copper World's plans will impact tourism, our health, and our environment.
Unfortunately for hundreds of years after their project is completed, Copper World will continue to
pollute our environment. 
We and our children will be inhaling toxic particulate matter from Copper World that will be
blowing through out our community and inhaled deep into our lungs.  No one will be safe from it. 
Now is the time to stand up and let Copper World know they are not welcome here. 


